

STAFF REPORT ACTION REQUIRED with Confidential Attachment

EMPLOYMENT EFFICIENCIES

Date:	March 8, 2017
To:	HR/LR Committee
From:	Chief Executive Officer
Reason for Confidential Information:	This report is about labour relations and employee negotiations

Summary

TTC's various collective agreements expire March 31, 2018. In the lead up to bargaining, TTC was asked to identify potential cost savings opportunities associated with several efficiencies.

Recommendations

It is recommended that the Human Resources and Labour Relations Committee:

- 1. Receive the confidential attachment for information; and
- 2. Authorize that the information contained in the confidential attachment remain confidential in its entirety as it contains information pertaining to labour relations and employee negotiations.

Financial Summary

This report has no financial implications.

Accessibility/Equity Matters

This report has no related accessibility or equity impacts.

Issue Background

The TTC was asked to provide comparison information

Contacts

Gemma Piemontese, Chief People Officer (416) 393-3394, gemma.piemontese@ttc.ca

Megan MacRae, Director of Employee Relations (416) 393-2944, megan.macrae@ttc.ca

David Campbell, Head of Service Delivery Control (416) 393-4208, david.campbell@ttc.ca

Attachment

Confidential Attachment 1 – Employment Efficiencies